
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Monday 17th November 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you are aware all Year 6 children will be sitting the SPAG (Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation) test as 

part of the SATs.  

We have arranged for two different booster sessions: Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 8:15am – 

8:40am and Thursday 3:15 – 4:15pm. Both of these slots will be led by Mrs Locke. In the morning session, 

children will enter school via the library entrance. The sessions will begin on Tuesday 25th November 2014 

and continue through to the final week of the Autumn Term.  

I would like to invite your child to attend these sessions as it will increase their knowledge and 

understanding of the SPaG test and provide additional support. Your child needs to attend either both 

morning slots or the after school slot. 

Please return the reply slip with the intended days your child will be attending by Thursday 20th November 

2014. I will confirm by Friday 21st November which slot your child will attend. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Mr Robertson   Mrs Locke    Mrs Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher   Higher Level TA   Head Teacher 

 

 

SPAG Revision Boosters-Year 6 

 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________ 

 

My child will be attending: 

 

 Tuesdays and Thursdays 8:15am – 8:45am 

 

or   

 

 Thursdays 3:15pm- 4:15pm 

 

 

Signed: _______________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ________________________________ 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   


